### <u>Highlights from Music and 4/5 Basketball Camp</u>







In kindergarten - 2nd grade, students are exploring instrument families and sound during their music classes. Students in grades 3-5 are having a blast practicing their ukulele skills!







Over 60 students signed up for the 4th and 5th grade after school basketball clinic! Thank you to Señora Trudeau and Ms. Gilbert for organizing this fantastic opportunity!



# THE BOBCAT TIMES

NORTH WINDHAM SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

## **Principal's Corner**

Dear Bobcat Families,

It is hard to believe the holidays are upon us! We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a Happy and Safe Holiday season in advance! We hope you enjoy our first edition of The Bobcat Times.

The NWS Administrative Team



#### **Thanksgiving Day Parade**



























Students in Ms. Kelley's and Ms. Ethier's 2nd grade classes worked with 4th grade buddies in Mr. Nardone's and Miss Holden's classes to create Thanksgiving Day floats. They then showed off their floats around the school during a mini parade!

## **Spirit Days and Fire Visit**

Students (and teachers) of all grade levels have enjoyed our spirit days so far. Crazy hat day and crazy hair day were a great success!















Kindergarten - 3rd grade students enjoyed a visit from the North Windham Fire Department to learn all about fire safety.





See more exciting events and news on page 5!